
 

We are so very proud to be able to report in our June  newsletter that we are officially graded 

Outstanding by the Diocese of Leeds!  This is a very rigorous process that in many ways 

mirrors a full  Ofsted inspection.   

 

Throughout the Inspection, there is a focus on Collective Worship, Religious Education and 
Catholic life.  The inspectors were deeply impressed by our RE results which are amongst 
the highest in the Diocese.  Incidentally, the Diocese of Leeds is over 400km²   and covers 86 
parishes. 
 
The Inspectors very much wanted to know about our plans for college improvement and how 
we plan and assure student progression. We were judged on how we served the common 
good and promoted community cohesion.  College governors came under close scrutiny also 
and were found to be instrumental in the strategic planning and support for the College.  I am 
just going to take the opportunity to put in a few selected quotes from the report. 

 
‘Pupils like and value their school where pupils from different cultures and religions are able 
to be part of this Catholic community, living daily together as one happy community. Pupils 
appreciate the benefits of belonging to All Saints Catholic community and, actively participate 
in the school’s mission. Pupil behaviour is outstanding around the school.  

 
‘The school‘s behaviour for learning (BfL) and SEN department consists of a committed team 
who work very effectively to ensure that all pupils are included and their needs addressed.’ 

 
‘Leaders and Governors are fully committed to the Church’s mission in education. They 
undertake their respective roles with energy and enthusiasm and see the continued 
development of the Catholic life of the school as the number one priority.’  
 
This is all fantastic news for the College going forward.   
 
We are full in terms of our student population in Year 7; we will be full also within the coming 
Year 7  and have a waiting list and our new premises are very nearly completed.  As we 
approach the end of the year, we are really excited for the future.  Team All Saints is on its 
way – onwards and upwards! 
 

Ms Colligan 

June 2018 



We are offering a Multi Sports Summer Camp at All Saints Catholic College for students 
aged 11-16 years, during the following weeks commencing: 

 30th July 2018 

 13th August 2018 

 27th August 2018 

There are limited places available and the cost is as follows: 

 1 day £15 

 3 days £36 

 5 days £55 

Places can be booked online via the following link:  

www.provisionsports.co.uk/holiday-club/  

The Year 10 Netball Team had the 
opportunity to represent All Saints at a 

netball tournament at Shelley College on 
Wednesday 16th May 2018.  

The tournament was against 6 other 
schools in Kirklees and the girls played 

fantastic and worked really well as a team.  

They finished 4th overall - well done!  

Mrs Robinson  

 

A group of Year 9 and 10 students have been taking part in a Level 2 sports leaders award 
this year. The course is designed to help students develop their leadership skills in a 

sporting context. Skills that have been looked at include; Planning sporting activities and 
sessions, communication skills, body language, structuring tournaments and effective 

leadership styles and techniques. The young leaders are now working towards the final part 
of their assessment by planning a sporting event for other younger members of the school to 
take part in. This will serve as the final part of their assessment and will include all the skills 

that have been worked on and developed throughout the year. Watch this space for the 
sporting event they design, implement and review. 

http://www.provisionsports.co.uk/holiday-club/


 

We are running a Summer Swap Shop in the Learning Resource Centre.  Students will 
be given the opportunity to donate books between Monday 2nd July 2018 and Friday 

13th July 2018. 
 

Every book will be exchanged for a Swap Shop Token which students will be able to 
exchange for a new book between Monday 16th July 2018 and Friday 20th July 2018. 

 
The Swap Shop will be open during break and lunch times. 

On Monday 11
th
 June 2018, three of our students were selected to perform at the Musica 

Kirklees Piano Evening Recital at the University of Huddersfield.  The students performed 

excellently and impressed the audience and the performers and teachers from other 

schools.  There will be a chance to hear these students and other students at All Saints 

perform in future concerts so keep an eye on the school website for details.   

 

Instrumental and singing lessons are available in school, please contact Mrs Sidwell in 

Music for details. 

Data privacy has never been more important, and the new regulation came into effect on 

25th May 2018. The new law is built around the principles of transparency and control. For 

schools this will mean reviewing the processes by which personal data is collected, stored, 

transferred and deleted.  

Among other things we have updated our privacy notice to include new information such as 

the lawful basis on which the school will process data. This can be found on the school 

website. 

In addition to the new privacy notice, parents will be asked for explicit consent for certain 

things, such as photographs of their child. Parents can change their mind on any consent 

previously given simply by contacting the college. 

For more detail on the changing requirements please refer to the updated school policy or 

visit the website of the UK data protection regulator, the Information Commissioners Office 

[https://ico.org.uk/] which has a wealth of information and resources. 

https://ico.org.uk/


Follow us on Twitter: 

@ASCHC_College 

My name is Ms Thomson (Assistant BfL Co-
ordinator) and I am the newest member of the 
Behaviour for Learning team.  
 

I am thoroughly excited to get started and help 
the students be successful. It is within my role 
that I supervise the students predominantly at 
break and lunchtime, which in turn means I can 
uphold the College values in dealing with the 
students and reaffirm the outlook that we love 
and serve as a community. 
 

I am really happy to be part of Team All Saints, 
and looking forward to working together with staff 
and students. 
 

Ms Thomson 

The finance department have been able to 

secure funding for a Breakfast Club from 

Huddersfield Town Football Club. The funding 

will provide the school with 15 free breakfasts a 

day in the Star Centre. We are starting this 

project small with a view to increasing the 

breakfast numbers if required.  

 

Internet Safety Evening 

Monday 25th June 2018 

Lourdes Pre-Departure Mass 

Year 10 Visit to University of 

Huddersfield 

Year 9 Visit to Holderness Coast 

Year 7 Celebration Evening 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 

 

Year 10 Greenhead College Visit 

Thursday 28th June 2018 

 

Feast Day 

Friday 29th June 2018 

 

Transition Day 

Tuesday 3rd July 2018 

 

Transition Evening 

Wednesday 4th July 2018 

 

Lourdes Pilgrimage Departure 

Thursday 5th July 2018 

 

Year 10 New College Visit 

Tuesday 10th July 2018 

 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 11th July 2018 

 

Year 10 Kirklees College Visit 

Thursday 12th July 2018 


